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DPD Recommendations
1. The proposed development is in conformance with the West Loop Design Guidelines and the Fulton Market Innovation District (2021) approved 

and adopted by the Chicago Plan Commission. The proposed residential and office high-rise buildings promote pedestrian scale and

accessibility with active uses at the base and high-quality materials and design. In addition, the project will enhance the pedestrian experience 

with a ground floor open space accessible to the public;

2. The proposed planned development allows flexibility in application of selected use, bulk, and development standards in order to promote 

excellence and creativity in building design and high-quality urban design (per 17-8-0105); 

3. The proposed planned development complies with building orientation and massing (per 17-8-0905-B), as evidenced by locating active uses, 

doors, and windows adjacent to the sidewalk. Furthermore, the building façade, at pedestrian level, is appropriately scaled within the context of 

the existing streetscape; 

4. The proposed planned development demonstrates Urban Design (per 17-8-0906-A), as evidenced by reinforcing desirable urban features found 

within the surrounding area, such as siting patterns, massing arrangements and streetscape characteristics along West Lake Street, and North 

Halsted Street;

5. The proposed development complies with the standards and guidelines of Section 17-8-0900 (17-13-0609-A); and b. The proposed 

development is compatible with the character of the surrounding area in terms of uses, density, and building scale (17-13-0609-B);

6. Planned developments should be designed to promote pedestrian interest, safety, and comfort (17-8-0905-A). Buildings should be located

abutting the sidewalk with doors, windows, and active uses adjacent to it. (17-8-0905-B-1). Primary pedestrian entrances should be located at

sidewalk level and should be obvious to pedestrians by forming a significant focal element of the building (17-8-0905-B-2). As evidence by the

buildings design and residential entrance.


